
                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

    

Tuesday 8th December 2020 

 

To: Kingussie Camanachd Club 

 

Dear Russel, 

 

I am writing on the behalf of Kingussie Business Forum.                                                                                

It is exciting to see Kingussie Shinty Club vision for the Market Stance and we fully support it. The 

idea to make good use of the site by offering it to various community groups and schools can only be 

praised. A new lease of life and energy will be welcome to that end of the town which has been 

somewhat neglected over the years. Kingussie Shinty club joining forces with other groups in 

organising Hogmanay last year was proven a real success so we are very much looking forward to 

more co-operations between local community groups. 

Kingussie Business Forum want to wish Kingussie Camanachd Club every success in acquiring the 

lease.  

 

Yours sincerely                                                                                                                                                   

Lydie Bocquillon                                                                                                                                                           

KBF Vice Chair                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             


